
Update August 21, 2020 

The Federal Government has extended the CERB benefits for an additional 4 weeks. The trustees are 
meeting next week to consider extending the Relief Grant the same number of weeks. Another update 
will be done once the decision of the trustees has been made. 

The Federal Government has announced EI reforms and the trustees will look at it if it becomes official 
and will update as needed in the future. 

WHMIS and Working at Heights renewals: 

To renew your WHMIS please follow the instructions below: 

Go to  http://learn.vubiz.com/chaccess/IBEW2_LU353  

Every time that you sign on, you will need to enter: 

The IBEW Password which is: IBEW2 

Your Membership Card Number: That is the number on your IBEW Membership Card for example 
1234567, A123456 or D123456. If you do not know your Membership Card Number or do not have one, 
you can use any unique number such as your home phone number or postal code without any spaces 
for example 4169492211 or L3P4R9. 

The First time that you sign on, you will need to enter a little extra information so that VuBiz can set you 
up. 

Membership Card Number (confirmation): This is to confirm the information that you keyed above. 

First Name:  

Last Name:  

Having a valid WHMIS card is a requirement under our Principal Agreement so please ensure you are up 
to date. 

The Ministry has created an exemption for WaH training for the following groups of people: 

• Anyone who had their WaH training between Feb 28, 2017 and August 31, 2017 have been

extended 1 year from the time of your training. Effectively Feb 28, 2021 and August 31, 2021

Should your training dates not fall within the dates above a refresher course is required and can be done 
at the union hall by appointment only. Please call 416-510-5259 to book a space. 

http://learn.vubiz.com/chaccess/IBEW2_LU353

